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Benha University participates in the 1st Scientific 

Conference “Scientific Thefts in the Academic Circles 

Phenomenon and Treatment” 

 Prof. Dr. Hesham Abu El Enin, the University Vice-

president for Postgraduate Studies and Researches’ 

Affairs said that in the frame of establishing the unit 

of scientific research support and intellectual property 

rights to support the researchers, the University has 

participated in the 1st Scientific Conference “Scientific Thefts in the Academic 

Circles Phenomenon and Treatment” organized by Beni Suef University in the 

duration from 17/11 to 18/11/2015. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


